From: Yu. Olivia, EMNRD

To: “Blackaller, Carolyn J"; Hernandez. Christina, EMNRD; Mann. Ryan
Cc: Ericson, Dean

Subject: RE: Trunk O Pipeline Gas Release C-141

Date: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 4:59:00 PM

Attachments: image001.png

1RP5204_Trunk O Pipeline C-141 09192018 - SIGNED.pdf

Ms. Blackaller/Mr. Ericson:

To facilitate processing of these gaseous emissions, please complete C-141 form submittals with these recommendations:
e There are shapefiles or .kmz files that are readily accessible and free for ESRI ArcGIS or Google Earth, respectively.
o Check with internal Right-of-Way operations or personnel regarding surface and mineral ownerships.
o [f the same C-141 template is used for all reporting of gaseous emissions, the OGRID only need to be written once and there
will be no confusion regarding the appropriate Responsible Party for the release.

Please be advised that
1. Per 19.15.29.13 NMAC, regulations of corresponding agencies supersede NMOCD’s.
2. Dated and georeferenced photos for the release point of these gaseous emissions are needed for closure. There are many
apps capable of adding this information to pictures taken on a phone, which would facilitate quick resolution of these C-141s.
Also, one of these photos need to be of the corroded pipeline to verify that there was no surface impact.
3. The release location for this gaseous emission is adjacent to Trunk MC-16 (1RP-4524). What is the relationship, if any,
between these two lines?

The 1RP for this incident is
| 5204 | 9/25/2018 | A | ETC Texas Pipeline, Ltd. | Trunk O | | 21S-36E-330 9/5/2018

Please remember to include this 1RP identifier to all communications.
Thanks,

Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District |

Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Blackaller, Carolyn J <Carolyn.Blackaller@energyTransfer.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 8:46 AM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD <Christina.Hernandez@state.nm.us>
Cc: Ericson, Dean <Dean.Ericson@energyTransfer.com>

Subject: Trunk O Pipeline Gas Release C-141

Good morning Olivia and Christina,
Please find appended to this email the C-141 for a gas release that occurred on a segment of Energy Transfer’s Trunk O pipeline on
9/5/2018. | am still waiting for photos from Operations and am still obtaining the OGRID, Unit Letter, Section, Township, and Range

information for the form, but | wanted to get you this form in a timely manner. Please let me know if you have any questions or
require additional information in the meantime.

Warm Regards,
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